Conference Call – November 11, 2010

November 11, 2010, conference call meeting with 1 guest and six members on the call.

 

Mike Sanderson gave a presentation regarding foot and mouth disease and the desire to implement a program to assist in tracking of goats/sheep to be able to track potential problems.  

 

Not enough members present for a quorum; discussion followed regarding meat goat check off status.  Pointed out that information needs to be forwarded to members or posted, due to spirit of the motion in April.  

 

Heather moved to suspend bylaws to conduct business without a quorum;  Linda J. 2nd

 

Heather moved &  Sheri 2nd to accept the minutes from the Sept. 14, 2010 meeting  - motion passed

 

Treasurer’s report- As of October 28, 2010, the balance was $7849.45, but that check were still outstanding for expenses from the sale consisting of a cancellation fee for the building rental, and for advertising and cancellation notices to be published, thus the ending for the month would be 7519.45. 

Heather- moved – Sheri 2nd to accept treasury report

                 

KJLS Booth-Heather reported that the booth was not very productive this year; she had not proceeds to submit from the booth for the association. 

 

Motion to adjourn- Brenda; 2nd Sheri , motion carried.

